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Planning 
EHDC is calling on the South Downs National Park Authority (SDNPA) to take its fair share 
of homes after plans revealed it could build fewer than 60 homes per year in East Hampshire. 
The new Government has proposed that East Hampshire’s housing figures be ramped up by 86 
per cent, from 575 homes a year to 1,074. 
Now the SDNPA’s plans suggest it will build only around 60 of these in East Hampshire’s part 
of the national park. 
 
South Downs National Park housing plans would 'leave us high and dry' | East Hampshire 
District Council 
 
 
Waste collection 
EHDC is moving to collecting glass from households every two weeks. Subsequent to this, it 
has removed the glass bins from the town centres as the council felt that these were being 
misused. 
Misuse forces early removal of bottle banks in East Hampshire | East Hampshire District 
Council 
 
Full details on glass collection are in the link below, including what containers to use, and how 
to report a missed collection. 
 
Glass recycling | East Hampshire District Council 
 
The collection calendar is in this link 
 
Find your bin calendar | East Hampshire District Council 
 
Council action on flytipping 
EHDC has prosecuted two individuals who would not cooperate with an investigation into fly 
tipping. This action received extensive local media coverage. 
 
Fines for failing to provide information on fly-tippers | East Hampshire District Council 
 
Support for community Christmas lunches 
EHDC is offering community groups up to £750 to put on a Christmas lunch for local residents. 
 
Have a cracker of a Christmas with our Christmas Lunch Grants! | East Hampshire District 
Council 


